
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer and Year 13 student 

 

Re: Year 13 parent information evening Thursday 29th September 6-7.30pm 

 

For the Year 13 parent information evening this year, we have decided to structure the evening  

as a  drop-in surgery style session for any parent/carer who would like to speak to a member  

of the sixth form team. This could include queries such as: 

 

 Questions regarding university applications or careers  

 Any pastoral issues you would like to raise eg: concern over student welfare,  

attendance etc.  

 Help with any other issue eg: logging into the SIMS app to view student attendance etc. 

 

You therefore only need to attend the evening if you would like support with any of the above  

issues. Myself, Mrs Wilbraham, Mrs Belgrave (Head of Year) and Mrs Warwick (Careers) will be  

present. In order for us to manage staffing and rooming effectively we would appreciate it if you 

could notify  us of your intention to attend with a brief outline of the query you would like us to 

address,  by 5pm on Weds 28th September, via my email address below. 

 

Important upcoming dates: 

 Wednesday 5th October: Year 13 report round 1 published 

 Saturday 15th October: Early Entry UCAS applications (Oxbridge, Medicine & Dentistry) 

 Monday 24th – Friday 28th October: Half Term 

 

As ever, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns – due to the structure  

of the  teaching day we find that email communication can be more effective in this instance.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

M Delf 

Assistant Headteacher (KS5) 

m.delf@holyfamily.waltham.sch.uk 
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